
Dear Oregon Legislators:  
 
Please repeal Measure 110. It has brought nothing good to our communities. We, the taxpayers, are 
penalized for those who do not contribute positively to society. We cannot continually pay to “fix” those 
who do not want to be “fixed.” It’s frustrating and exhausting to be continually taxed to death for 
everything! Prioritize what taxpayers need and stop handing out money and freebies to freeloaders in 
society. Do your job by taking care of taxpayers! 
 
Kim Molnar 
 


